@ ]/‘o:g Office of the Purchasing Director

Opportunity in every direction.

Memo To: All Well Monitoring Engineering Firms
From: Linda Jones, Purchasing Director

Date: April 15,2019

Subject: Addendum #1 Bid # FY19-17 Testing

The City of Waycross is extending the bid opening date and time for our annual environmental
monitoring and reporting until:

11:00 a.m., Tuesday, April 30,2019

There will be an additional addendum issued prior to bid opening to answer questions that have
been received.

P.O. Drawer 99 » 417 Pendleton Street » Waycross, GA 31502-0099 « Tele: (912) 287-2957 « Fax: (912) 287-2990
www.waycrossga.com * E.O.E.




